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Principal Sparling School  

Fri-yay Flyer!  

November 8, 2024 
Dear Principal Sparling Community, 

 

We have been busy this fall season and this is a much needed update as I have not 
posted a Fri-yay Flyer in awhile. 

 

The classrooms have frequently updated their display boards and have posted 
incredible pieces of art and literature.  If you are in our building, I invite you to check 
out our incredible student work. 

 

We have celebrated our first “Calls to Action” assembly, that was hosted by Rm. 15 
and we recognized our student athletes, patrols and drum club members.  WE also 
awarded our first PE and Music class of the month.  We look forward to getting 
together every month to learn, celebrate and lift up staff and students at our school. 

 

Yesterday, we observed Remembrance Day.  It was an emotional experience, filled 
with student performances and shared with members of our school community.  We 
were blessed to have two members of our military, past and present, join us for the 
morning. 

 

This month, report cards will be sent home and our first Parent Teacher Conferences 
will occur on the 21st and 22nd of November.  And before you know it, our children 
will be performing on stage for our winter concert on the 10th December. 

 

Enjoy the warm and mild fall we are having and enjoy the success of our Winnipeg 
sports teams! 

 

Actively yours, 

 

Lloyd Rana 

Principal 
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